North Middle School
Site Based Council
July 11, 2013

The North Middle School Site Based Council met July, 11, 2013.  Members present were:  Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Connie Abell and Lisa Sturman.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Riley seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Riley seconded.
New Business:
The Council will review the CSIP at the next meeting.
Meeting times will the first Thursday of the month at 4:00 and default the second Thursday if needed.
The PRIDE Team requested $2,000.00 for rewards and incentives.  Ms. Riley made a motion and Ms. Sturman seconded.  The motion passed.
Ms. McGray reported that all of the new hires have been made.
Ms. McGray went over the changes to House Bill 8/HB354.  The Council reviewed the changes made to our Emergency Plan.  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the new Emergency Plan and Ms. Sturman seconded.  The motion passed.  The Council also discussed the need for an outside buzzer system.  
Next SBDM:  The next meeting will be held August 1, 2013.
